Aldwick Parish Council Newsletter — June/July 2020

Play Rangers Cancelled

It’s with great sadness that we have taken the decision
to cancel Play Rangers this year in both West Park and
Avisford Park. We know that you and your children love
it, but it is simply not feasible to go ahead with it
because of the Covid virus. We are sure you'll
understand and we really hope to welcome you all back
next year. Watch this space.

Virtual Meetings

Aldwick Parish Council’s virtual meetings are now up and running. We are using Microsoft
Teams and you can check out our website to see the schedule of meetings for the next few
months. Agendas and Minutes are also available online. You can join a meeting if you want
and details will be published on the relevant agenda. We know that it’s not quite the same
as a real live meeting, but it’s certainly the next best thing. It allows the council to do its
business and residents to make contact with our councillors.

Local Shops during Corona Virus
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SPEND IT HERE - KEEP IT HERE

We'd like to say a great big thank you to all the local shops in Aldwick which have remained
open during lockdown. The owners and staff are true heroes, helping us keep our homes
stocked with food and drink and other essentials during this difficult period. Many of them
are also offering a delivery service making it easy for vulnerable people to order their
groceries online or by phone. We hope that residents continue to ‘Shop Local’ when things
return to the ‘new normal’.

Find what you need....

During lockdown the Aldwick Parish website is where you’ll find details of the help that is
available is you are in the vulnerable category. You can also find out which local shops and
businesses are making deliveries — there are more than you might think! The website also
offers information on how to manage your allotment if you’re lucky enough to have one; it
also carries the May edition of Sussex Views and all our newsletters too. We carry up to date
local news on our front page and more news stories can be found under News Extra

In these troubling times, it’s easy to forget that it is summer and that we are fortunate to live
in a lovely area. Check out the photos under ‘Visit Aldwick’ and we’re sure you'll feel inspired

to pay those places a visit.
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